
Good morning,  
 
Thank you for all of your hard work in taking care North Eastern Oregon.Hoping that there is 
some way of improving I-84  between Baker and Ontario Oregon, during the winter 
months.  St Al is basically a package and ship, using life flight only, no ground 
transportation or in hospital care, other than ER and a few tests. Lot more travel for 
medical to the Boise valley. I was told that, the highway funding was reallocated from dept 
of transportation to pet projects on the west side of the state. 
The other concern is the removal of the Snake River dams, and if there is anything that can 
be done to stop the process.  
Thanks for Listening . 
Linda Lethlean 
Baker City Oregon 
 


